June 4, 1995 i

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing this letter on behalf of my brother Rick Butler regarding his
relationship with his former girlfriend Christine Brigman. I first met Christine when she
was playing Volleyball at USC in Los Angeles. Rick brought her over to our house and we
went over to USC to see her play Volleyball on more than one occasion. In January of
1988 ( Super Bowl Sunday ) my mother was visiting from Oregon and she had wanted to
meet Christine since she knew Rick and her had been very serious at one time. I called her
on the phone and asked her if she wanted to come over and meet my mother. She said
yes, so I drove over to USC and picked her up at her apartment. She spent the afternoon
with me and my mother and was very pleasant. She even gave my mother a picture of her
and Rick for my mother to keep. At no time during the several times that I met her did she
ever say anything negative about my brother. I also know from talking to Rick that the -
relationship was very serious and they had even discussed getting married after Christine
was out of school.

I am currently traveling, but if you need to contact me please contact my brother
and he will be able to get a hold of me.

Respectfully,




